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September 12, 2024 
 
Dear Friends and Benefactors of LHC Mission of Love 
 
Subject: Request for Assistance for Victims Affected by Storm in North Vietnam 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you with a heartfelt plea for help on 
behalf of our brothers and sisters in North Vietnam who have been severely affected by the recent storm, 
especial in the poor areas that our Mission has been helping such as, Yên Bái, Ghênh, Giang La Pan, Bản Mù, 
Phình Hồ, Bắc Kan, and Nguyệt Đức. The devastation has left them without homes, essential supplies, and a 
means to rebuild their lives. 
 
The storm has wrought extensive damage, resulting in the loss of lives, destruction of property, roads and 
disruption of basic services. Many homes are covered with flood and mud.  Those who survived from storms 
are now struggling to find shelter, clean water, food, and medical care.  I am reaching out to compassionate and 
generous people like you for assistance.  100% of your donations will go directly to help the victims rebuild 
their homes.  Your contribution will bring relief and hope to those who have lost so much. Together, we can 
help rebuild their lives and restore a sense of love and dignity. 
 
You may use the Mission Phone Number to Zelle or send a check to the address below and note: Typhoon Yagi 
Relief Funds  
LHC Mission of Love 
10734 S. Widener Ave. Whittier, CA 90603.   
 
Should you have any questions or require further details, feel free to contact me at 714-204-5891 or via email at 
lhcmission@gmail.com.   
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and compassion. Your support will be a beacon of hope in these 
challenging times.  We remember our benefactors in our daily prayers. 
 
With sincere gratitude, 

 

Sr. Josefa Ha, LHC 
Director of LHC Mission of Love 
714-204-5891 
 
 
 



 


